
Market today! 

St Teresa’s 





PE & Sports Assembly Monday                         
16th December

Final reminder to all children who have 
attained any sporting achievements 
since July 2019, to send Mr Paul a 
picture of themself with their trophy 
or certificate. Also provide a brief 
description of what they received the 
award or trophy for.  Thank you. 
Mr Paul’s email address is:
dominic.paul@st-teresas.merton.sch.uk
DEADLINE FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER

Wraparound After School Club 
Christmas Party

On Monday 16th December, we are 
holding our Christmas Party.  If you 
would like your child to attend, please 
book on ParentPay in the usual way.
Children need to bring a Christmas 
jumper/top to wear at Wraparound that 
afternoon.
There will be party games and lots of 
goodies!

Nursery places still available from 
January 2020 

(Only for children with dates or birth 
between 01.09.15 and 31.08.16)

We would like to inform you that we still 
have a few Nursery places available 
from January 2020.  If your child is 
currently attending mornings only but 
you are interested in increasing their 
hours, you may qualify for up to a 
further 15 hours childcare of 30 hours 
per week.

If you would like to know more please 
see your child’s teacher or Mrs Isaac in 
the school office.  In the meantime, you 
can check whether you are eligible for 
the additional hours by registering on 
www.childcarechoices.gov.uk.  

You may also have friends who are 
looking for a Nursery place - part or full 
time, who may be interested.  Please 
feel free to pass on this information. 
The admissions email address is
admissions@st-teresas.merton.sch.uk 
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